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TO THE BULLETIN SECRETARY:
Your assistance with publicizing the work of Adventist World Radio and our 
upcoming annual offering is truly appreciated. Please feel free to edit these 
announcements or combine them. You may also create a bulletin insert by using 
the master sheet that has been sent in the packet to your pastor or by printing 
directly from the PDF on our web site at awr.org/offering. If you would like more 
information about AWR, please call us at 800-337-4297.

Bulletin Announcement #1 — February 23, 2019

An Adventist World Radio listener in Asia wrote, “The Lord is like light to me in this dark world.” 
Plan now to thoughtfully support AWR’s annual offering on March 9, so the voice of hope can continue 
to be heard in more than 100 languages around the world. 

Bulletin Announcement #2 — March 2, 2019

“I listen to your broadcast very patiently and carefully,” read the letter from an Adventist World 
Radio listener in Asia. “I was stone hearted, but after listening to your word, there has been a 
change in my life. Please pray for me.” By generously supporting the AWR annual offering next 
week, you will be a partner in bringing God’s love to those who need it most. For a closer look at AWR, 
go to YouTube.com/awrweb or Facebook.com/awr360.

Bulletin Announcement #3 — March 9, 2019

“I am tired of heavy burdens,” wrote an Adventist World Radio listener in Asia. “Life seems very 
hard, and my temper is always bad. However, since the day I found your program, I have felt 
better. Now I believe the Lord exists and is directing my ways.”

God is using AWR’s broadcasts – on shortwave, AM/FM, podcasts, social media, and more – to carry His 
peace and comfort directly into people’s homes and hearts. We invite you today to partner with AWR in 
this vital ministry. [Mark your offering envelope “AWR,” or give directly at awr.org or 800-337-4297.]


